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28 January 2019

Notice

This is for information of all concerned that the Orientation Programme (OP) Nos.
124 and 125, originally scheduled to commence on 29.01.2019 and 30.01.2019 respectively,
have been rescheduled (both) on 04.02.2019, due to unavoidable circumstance. Selection
letters to the prospective participants, whose due date for the next promotion under CAS for
which the OP required is 30 April 2020, have been sent through the given email in the
Application Forms. If any such candidate has not received email from our official email

(directorcuhrdc@gmail.com) of our HRDC, is requested to contact the office of the

undersigned on a working day by 01 February 2019, up to 04:00 pm. No claim whatsoever
will be entertained after this date.

This is also to notify that the Workshop on MOOCs, E-content Development and
Open Educational Resources scheduled to commence on 01 March 2019 has been deferred
for about two weeks due to unavoidable reason. Prospective candidates will be informed of
their selection by the first week of March 2019, through respective emails provided with the
Application Form. l

- Proi¥£. N. Satpati
Director, UGC-HRDC
University of Calcutta

.

st



